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Strasbourg 14 June 2010

Dear Mr Pawel Zaboklicki,
I received your Baltic Cities bulletin and I reply to your kind letter on behalf of the Congress or Local and Regional Authorities. 

Having worked in Brussels at the National Association of Italian Municipalities European representative office, I may say that your Union of Baltic Cities is well-known in Europe, and it is one of the best realities among the Euro-regions in the European Union. Nevertheless it is a region already far from the highest touristic destination in Europe, as you underline in your letter. But this is a geographic matter of latitude…! 
Reading through your very interesting and accurate bulletin (I really felicitate you for the colours, the contents and the attractive photos), I registered that the naturalistic and environmental aspects are at the core of the local development of all your cities, as they are fundamental asset for attractive and modern destinations, regardless for business, studying or holidays reasons.
As you probably know, the Congress of Local and Regional Authorities has launched its 4th edition of the European Local Democracy Week, a pan-European initiative which gathers together mayors and local elected officials with their citizens to focus and debate a priority theme. This year the theme is “The impact of sustainable communities in fighting climate change”. Thousands of Municipalities and cities from the 47 Council of Europe member countries are expected to take part in the ELDW, during the second week of October, organising on their own place initiatives, exhibitions, and awareness raising activities with their population and target groups. 
I think that every Cities and Towns of the Baltic Region are potential participants to the ELDW, as its theme is one of their favourite. Each city, as participating in ELDW, will have a good visibility on our website, its activities will be highlighted and briefly summarized; if some of theme would apply as “12 Star City” (a special status for those cities who voluntarily decide to have a prominent role in the ELDW 2010) they will have a special recognition by the Congress. Each activity of the participating cities and towns will show the logo of the ELDW and of the Council of Europe, thus contributing to increase their powerful position in the European context.
If you could support the Congress and me, in particular, as the project manager of the ELDW, in spreading the information to the cities and towns of the Union, you could also as Union of Baltic Cities, have a mention in our website and take part to the network of the European supporting structures and associations.

I really hope you could act in this sense. Please have a look on our website www.coe.int/demoweek .

Looking forward to hearing from you and establish our new and “promising” co-operation, 
I remain your sincerely

Maria Baroni  

European Local Democracy Week 

Project manager 

